CONSULATE GENERAL OF T
HE REPUBLIC OF
LAt Al THE PHILIPPINES

ADVISORY

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai would like to inform the
Filipino Community that the Shanghai Municipal People’s Government will
conduct a city-wide air defense siren drills on 15 September, Saturday, to
familiarize the public on air defense procedures.

The siren drills will be conducted between 11:35AM and 11:58AM in three
phases, namely: warning siren; air attack siren: and, end of air attack siren.

In the early warning phase, the siren will be sounded three times, each
lasting 36 seconds from 11:35AM to 11:38AM.

In the air attack phase, the siren will be sounded 15 times, each lasting six
seconds with six-second intervals from 11:45AM to 11:48AM.

In the last phase, the siren will be sounded only once for three minutes
from 11:55AM to 11:58 AM to inform the public that the alert has been
lifted.

Please be guided accordingly.
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